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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re:  Please add these announcements to your website! (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday, September 21, 2020 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We would greatly 
appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. Please also share relevant 
announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions, please contact Jen at 916-733-0135. New and 
updated announcements are highlighted in yellow! 
 

For more information on any of the included events and a list of all weekly events that OYYA has to offer, please visit 
www.scd.org/oyya.  

 

Event Title *NEW* News from the Newman Catholic Center in Davis 
Copy English Text Below 
The Newman Catholic Center is preparing for a unique and historical year of ministry in Davis. The university has 
initiated a robust COVID plan to ensure the health and wellbeing of students, and the city limits what we can do in-
person.  While most of our opportunities will be presented remotely, the Diocese of Sacramento and St. James can 
continue to offer various formation gatherings, adoration and Mass!  Our center will also continue some of its 
landmark ministries (fellowships, retreats, service, even socials) but in new ways.  Our site is also undergoing some 
transformation.  Soon, over 4500 sq. ft. of land at the Newman Catholic Center will be GREEN in more ways than one.  
To beautify the property, conserve water, save money, and make more outdoor space available for students, we will 
be installing and repurposing recycled, athletic turf!  Please keep the Newman Catholic Center lifted up in prayer as 
we move forward to serve the young adults of Davis pursuing vast academic and faith-filled endeavors.  For 
information, call 530-746-7670, or visit www.davisnewman.org  

 

Event Title *Updated* Mercy in Motion 
Copy English Text Below 

Middle School & High School youth are invited and encouraged to participate in this interactive week of formation, 
service, and community building mission experience, September 27th to October 3rd, 2020. Looking for service ideas 
for Confirmation requirements?  This may fulfill the family or sponsor requirement if there is partnership with parents 
during service. Participants will watch a daily reflection for parents and teens and join in the live chat through 
WhatsApp. Get more information and register: https://www.scd.org/mercy-motion-mission  
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